
Multiple Madness
Published by the Twins by the Bay for Expectant and Parents of Multiples November 2005

New Arrivals
∂ Audrey Eliana (7 lbs., 2 oz.) & Tamsin 

Allegra (6 lbs., 11 oz.) to Isa & Brad 
Polt–Jones on Oct. 3

Birthdays
FIRST BIRTHDAYS!!!
∂ Graciella & Nathaniel Basco (Aug. 26)
∂ Samuel & Hazel (Raymond) Sellers 

(Nov. 2)
∂ Kendall & Margaret (Maurer)  

Davidson (Nov. 3)
∂ Fiona & Irene Lamperti (Nov. 8)
∂ Amy & Erin ( Jacobs) Ford (Nov. 10)
∂ Katrina & Marcel Shoemaker  

(Nov. 17)
∂ Ryan & Paige Meyers (Nov. 19)
∂ Eden & Yoel (Hadar) Shklar (Nov. 23)

Two Years Old
∂ Fenner & Nathaniel (Anderson)  

McCoy (Nov. 5)
∂ Jennifer & Julia Buckey (Nov. 18)
∂ Benjamin & Natalie Salop (Nov. 19)

Three Years Old
∂ Isabella Fordyce (Nov. 11)
∂ Nina Greenberg–Smith (Nov. 12)
∂ Maya Garcia–Luis (Nov. 13)

Four Years Old
∂ Lydia & Deborah (Chan) Jung  

(Nov. 22)
∂ Christopher & Nicholas  

Hrepcshak (Nov. 26)

Five Years Old
∂ Dahin Finchum–Sung (Nov. 4)
∂ Elias (Galloway) Spanier (Nov. 26)

Seven Years Old
∂ Max & Lane Manalo-LeClair (Nov. 30)

Eight Years Old
∂ Christopher & Caleb (Kartman) 

Carpenter (Nov. 21)

∂ All-Stars ∂

President’s Message

By Susie Robertson
President & Founder, Mother  
to Hannah & Heather, age 12

Thanksgiving… As parents of twins, 
we have so much to be thankful for.  

Twice as many cards, hugs, and kisses 
from our little ones.  So many people 
have said they are so thankful for this 
club.  It is such a wonderful resource for 
information, support, and friendship.  

Thank you to all of you who have 
sent in your membership forms.  Send-
ing in your membership form will insure 
you are included in all the mailings and 

e-mails of important dates and times of 
club functions.  

We are beginning our new fiscal year, 
and it would be great if we filled a few 
of the open volunteer positions.  We are 
currently looking for someone to help 
with our loaner equipment (what a 
great resource for all you new parents!) 
and a social planning committee.  Both 
of these jobs can be done with as few as 
2 or 3 hours per month (or less).  Please 
consider helping out the club with these 
important positions.  

Thankfully…

You Know You’re A Parent 
 of Multiples When… (p. 2)

“What in the WORLD?”

SASHA KELLER / MOTHER

Just 10 days old, Amelia (right) suddenly realized someone  
was sharing her crib—her brother Theo! (b. Feb. 22)

Send your stories, out-of-the-mouths-of-babes remarks and candid pictures to 
Multiple Madness (sarahcjones@mindspring.com). It will be used in an upcoming 

“Just for Laughs,” where we’ll share with one another our laughable moments.

JUST FOR LAUGHS




